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6th September ’22  
 

                                          Advisory - Hand, Foot and Mouth Disease 

Dear Parents  

Greetings from The Millennium School, Greater Noida (W)!  

This is to inform you that there is a sudden rise in Hand, Foot and Mouth Disease (HFMD) in and around 

us, which is a common, self-limiting but highly contagious viral disease that affects children of age less 

than 5 years.   

As responsible adults we need to look out for the following symptoms in our children or any family 

member and immediately report them to family doctor or pediatrician and inform the school of the same.  

 Painful red blisters in mouth 

 Red rashes on their hands and feet 

 Fever 

 Sore throat 

 Irritability 

 Respiratory secretion and touch 

Please follow the guidelines shared below:  

1.  Please ensure that children come to school wearing masks from 7th September 2022.  

2. Children must wash/ sanitize their hands regularly.  

3. Do NOT send children to school even if they are exhibiting mild symptoms. 

 

As a responsible school we are taking the necessary precautionary measures. Classroom and buses are 

being sanitized on a regular basis. 

 

We appreciate your support in ensuring the health and well-being of our students. 

Thank you 

Best Regards  
 

  

Dr Himani Tyagi  
Principal  


